
 
November 2017 

 

CHRISTMAS DINNER PRE-ORDER 

 

This year Christmas dinner will be on Tuesday 12th December. If your child 

would like a Christmas dinner they must pre-order their meal. Please fill in the 

reply slip below and return to school by 14th November. If we do not receive a 

pre-order reply slip we cannot provide a Christmas meal on the day. 

 

Please return the slip even if your child usually has a school meal, free school 

meal or packed lunch and would like a Christmas dinner. We need the 

correct numbers for the kitchen staff to place the order for turkeys. 

 

If your child has free school meals you do not need to make payment.  If your 

child pays for their dinners your child must have credit on their ParentPay 

account on the day of the Christmas meal. 

 

CASH CANNOT BE ACCEPTED 

Requests after 14th November cannot be accepted, as we need the correct 

numbers to pre-order the food.  

 

Yours sincerely 

                                                    
Mr P. Foster 

Head Teacher 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

CHRISTMAS DINNER 2017 REPLY SLIP 

 

CHILD’S NAME:……………………………………………………………………  

 

CLASS:………………… 

 

I would like my child to have a school Christmas dinner on Tuesday 12th 

December. 

SIGNED:…………………………………………………………….(Parent/Guardian) 

 

If your child does not enough credit on their ParentPay account on this day, 

they will not be given a Christmas dinner. 
 

 


